2nd April, 1929.

Dear M¥Mr. Ecsall,

T wish to thank you for your lotter of
April 12th.

Vou are quite right, Amshewits's ploture
iz a perfect work. T 11ike 1t very much, and he
doserves more success that he has,

I would 1like sc much to see you here in my
studis and show you scme of the works I brought from
Ygypt. Bawldrey is comxing to~morrow (Tuesday) at
5e15., and I should be so pleased if you ocould come
here to tea at the same time. I hope this will be
convenient to youe.

Yours cordilally,

Percy Edsall Esq.,
Royal Soclety of British Artists.




